NOTICE:

Upcoming Vote To Maintain
Victoria By The Bay Landscaping
& Lighting Services

Hercules’ Landscaping & Lighting Assessment
Districts (LLADs) provide maintenance services
through annual assessments paid by property
owners. These services keep your neighborhood
attractive and well-kept.

Current assessment rates for your Victoria By
The Bay LLAD do not sufficiently cover service
costs. Increases are needed to fund the program
or services will be cut to balance the budget.
Assessment levels can only be increased if
property owners approve the new rates through
a mail balloting process.

www.VictoriaLLAD.org




Contact Us § Learn More

Joinus May 21 at 7 p.m. for a hybrid community
workshop at City Council Chambers to learn
about the mail balloting process, how to vote,
potential service cuts and more.

For more information, including FAQs, visit
www.VictoriaLLAD.org or call (510) 799-8200.

For landscaping, lighting or park
maintenance questions, contact:
Mike Roberts

Public Works Director
MikeRoberts@HerculesCA.gov
(510) 799-8241

For questions about assessments
and voting, contact:

Ed Espinoza

Assessment District Engineering Consultant
EdE@FranciscoAndAssociates.com
(925) 867-3400




